JANET T. MILLS
GOVERNOR

STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES
MARINE RESOURCES LABORATORY
P.O. BOX 8, 194 MCKOWN POINT RD
W. BOOTHBAY HARBOR, MAINE

04575-0008

October 11, 2023

Christine Murphy, Town Clerk
P O Box 875
Ogunquit, ME 03907

Re: 2023 Allocation Approval

Dear Ms. Murphy:

PATRICK C. KELIHER
COMMISSIONER

We have reviewed the proposed shellfish license allocations for 2023, and hereby approve them as

follows:

Class

Recreational
Recreational
Recreational
Recreational
Recreational

Subclass

Resident
Nonresident

Senior Resident
Senior Non-Resident

One Day Res/Non-Res

Amount
80
8
15
2
110 per day

Licenses may be issued starting on November 1, 2023, following a minimum of 10 days advertising
pursuant to Title 12. 86671 3-A. C.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

, A At Mo
Ny

Meredith White

Nearshore Marine Resources Program Supervisor

cc: Ari Leach, Marine Resources Scientist 11

PHONE: (207) 633-9500

http:/ /www.Maine.gov/dmr

FAX: (207) 633-9579



